
 
ABOUT OUR CALENDAR & NEWSLETTERS 

 
You will be able to view a monthly calendar on our website 
throughout the school year.  The calendar will be posted at the 
end of each month for the following month.  Important days will be 
marked on your calendar for example, picture day, special visitor 
days, special parties, and NO SCHOOL days.  You will find the let-
ter and number of the week as well.  On each week you will see dif-
ferent words beginning with the letter of the week.  These are a 
few of the different “activities” we will do throughout the week.  
(Not necessarily on the day it appears.)  These can be used as a 
form of communication with your child before and after their day 
at preschool. 

      You will also be able to view a newsletter on our website for 
each month.  This will be much more detailed than your calendar.  
It will also be posted at the end of each month, but it will explain 
what we have already done for that month.  In the newsletter, you 
will find a specific section for each subject.  In each section, you 
will read about the new “works” that were introduced along with 
fun activities we did for each letter of the week.   

     We hope you will find these forms of communication helpful in 
understanding more about your child’s experience at school.  

We look forward to a great year! 

 

Shelly Wetzel, Director  

& 

CCH teachers 

 


